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TO: The Honorable President and October 26, 2020
Members of the City Council
Room 400 City Hall
c/o Natawna Austin, Executive Secretary

The Baltimore City Office of Information & Technology (BCIT) has reviewed Council Bill 20-
0606 for the purpose of prohibiting Baltimore City government from purchasing or obtaining
certain face surveillance technology; prohibiting Baltimore City government from contracting or
subcontracting  with another  for the purpose of face surveillance  technology;  prohibiting  any
person in Baltimore City from obtaining, retaining, accessing, or using certain face surveillance
technology or any information obtained from certain face surveillance technology; providing for
certain penalties; and defining certain terms.  

BCIT foresees no direct fiscal or operational impact resulting from the advancement of Council
Bill 20-0606.   BCIT has  no objection to this bill.  If you have any questions, please contact
Leyla Layman, Chief of Staff, at (443) 202-4511.

cc: Mr. Matt Stegman, Mayor’s Office of Government Relations
Ms. Nina Themelis, Mayor’s Office of Government Relations


